
Newmarket Veterans Memorial 

Trust Committee 
Approved Minutes – Jan. 17, 2017 

 
 

Roll Call:  Chair; Phil Nazzaro, Vice Chair; Dave Wade, Secretary/Treasurer; 
Rochelle Sharples, Members; Nancy Eaton, Patrick Marsh.  Excused Don April 

and John Carmichael. 
 

Chair opened the meeting at 7pm.  
 

Old Business:  Patrick made a motion to accept the minutes of Nov. 15, 
2016 meeting.  Motion seconded and passed. 

 
Committee touched base on some fund-raising ideas discussed at last 

meeting.  Golf tourney, dinner at the Legion Hall, car wash, comedy night at 

Rockingham Ballroom and possibly a GoFundMe page. 
 

Also discussed was getting more information on a Festival of Trees event 
around the holidays. 

 
New Business:  A tentative date of Saturday, June 3rd was set for the Annual 

Veterans Memorial Golf Tourney.  Dave will speak to Rockingham Country 
Club to see if  that date is available. 

 
Committee selected a tentative date of Tues. June 20th for a “walk about” to 

all the town memorials to see if any are in need of some “TLC”.   Committee 
will meet at town hall at 7pm to do this prior to the meeting. 

 
Next Meeting:  Tuesday, Feb. 21, 2017 at 7pm. 

 

Patrick made a motion to adjourn.  Motion seconded and passed. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:57. 
 

Respectively Submitted:  Rochelle Sharples, Secretary. 


